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APPROVAL OF REVISED TRADE WASTE CODE 

 

 

In accordance with section 83(4) of the Water Supply and Sewerage Services Act, the 

Commission hereby approves the attached amended Trade Waste Code, submitted by the 

Power and Water Corporation on 6 July 2017. 

 

The Commission is satisfied that the Power and Water Corporation has appropriately 

consulted with relevant stakeholders, that the revised Trade Waste Code satisfies the 

requirements of the Act and provides appropriate procedures for the management of trade 

waste, consistent with good industry practice and nationally accepted standards. 

 

The Trade Waste Code can be viewed on the Power and Water Corporation’s website. 

 
 
 
 

 

Dr Patrick Walsh 

Utilities Commissioner  

25 August 2017 


